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September 18, 2002

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter serves as verification of our complete satisfaction with Louisiana Recovery Services.
Dr. Robin Bary and his staff, appreciate the professional and courteous manner in which their
Sales Representative, Jane Boudreaux and the team at LRS provide in collecting our medical
accounts.

Persuing patients for payment of medical bills, large or small, can be a delicate situation. We
have done business with LRS for over ten years and they have provided us with successful
account recovery. We look forward in continuing to work with Louisiana Recovery Services in
the future and we highly recommend them.

Robin J. Barry, M.D.



